
Foundation Homelink 
Monday 21st September 2020 

 

In our learning this week we will be: 

 Continuing to become familiar with our classrooms and school routines. 

 Getting to know each other and developing our friendships. 

 Starting a daily number focus with numbers 1 to 4. 

 Writing our class rules together. 

 Having our first PE lesson (changing shoes only!) 

 Painting self-portraits. 

 Learning a dance for our contribution towards the Harvest festival. 

Parking:  

 
 

Please can we ask that everyone involved in the drop off and collection of 

your child are made aware of our school parking charter.  

Also we must have in writing if anyone other than a parents is picking up at 

the end of a session.  Emails can be sent but please be aware that an email 

sent during the school day for a pick up that day may not be read until after 

the children have gone home. 

Reminders: 

 Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school.   

 Also please note that if your child wears earrings they need to be removed 

for PE.  We will be having PE on Wednesdays.  Hair should also be tied 

back. 

 Remember only water should be provided in the children’s water bottles. 

 A few children this week have been reluctant to eat their snack due to it 

having skin on or not being cut up.  This is not something we do for the 

children at school.  Could we please encourage you to do the same at home. 

Teach your Monster to Read app 

 

The Teach your Monster to Read app for phonics is free until Tuesday the 

22nd September.  This is a great app that the children love.  It is normally 

£4.99. 


